
The Committee resumed consideration of a draft report.

It was agreed,—That the Committee retain the professional services of Georges Royer 
to edit the draft report of the Committee study on the events at Kanesatake and Kahnawake 
during the summer of 1990, for a maximum amount of $5,000.00 for a period ending 
May 10, 1991.

At 6:10 p.m., the Committee adjourned to the call of the Chair.

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17, 1991 
(97)

The Standing Committee on Aboriginal Affairs met in camera at 10:25 o’clock a.m. 
this day, in Room 269 West Block, the Chairman, Ken Hughes, presiding.

Members of the Committee present: Ethel Blondin, Ken Hughes, Allan Koury, Wilton 
Littlechild, Robert Nault and Robert Skelly.

Acting Member present : Scott Thorkelson for Stan Wilbee; Marc Ferland for Gabriel 
Desjardins.

In attendance: From the Research Branch of the Library of Parliament: Teressa Nahanee, 
Consultant; Wendy Moss and Rolande Soucie, Research Officers.

The Committee resumed consideration of its Order of Reference from the House of 
Commons dated October 22, 1990 relating to the events at Kanesatake and Kahnawake 
during the summer of 1990. (See Minutes of Proceedings and Evidence for Wednesday, 
November 7, 1990, Issue No. 44)

The Committee resumed consideration of a draft report.

At 12:30 p.m., the sitting was suspended.

At 1:17 p.m., the sitting resumed.

At 3:05 p.m., the sitting was suspended.

At 3:15 p.m, the sitting resumed.

At 5:30 p.m., the Committee adjourned until 11:00 a.m. April 18, 1991.

THURSDAY, APRIL 18, 1991 
(98)

The Standing Committee on Aboriginal Affairs met in camera at 11:15 o’clock a.m. 
this day, in Room 269 West Block, the Chairman, Ken Hughes, presiding.
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